
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER – Summer 2

Dear Parents and Carers,

This term our topic will be based around The Stone Age. We will be looking at the changes in Britain from the Stone Age

to the iron age. We will be learning about religion and technology. We will be looking at everyday life, late neolithic hunter

gatherers and early farming. In Science we will be learning about animals, including humans and looking at how animals

and humans change as they get older.

We will continue with weekly spellings which will be handed out on Fridays, there are also the year 5 and 6 statutory

spellings which is an ongoing process of learning and revising. Your support in learning these is beneficial so you’ll find the

list attached. PE and Music remain the same. Children should bring PE kit in on Wednesday and come to school in PE

kit on Thursday. We do require the children to get changed into school uniform afterwards so please remind them to bring

it in. It won’t be long before they’re heading off to Secondary school and it is all good practice.

We have been impressed with the number of children completing their reading journal and making the effort to read daily,

it really does have a positive impact. Afterwards, you can set them something to do in their Reading Journal – draw a

picture, answer your questions, describe their reactions to the story or facts – whatever you think will be of interest to your

child. If you aren’t sure, please look inside the front and back covers of the Journal for lots of ideas for activities and

questions.

For maths, please keep going over their times tables and number facts as frequently as you like – it really helps to keep

them fresh in their minds so that they can easily access them when needed both in life and maths lessons/tests. Games

like Hit the Button are perfect for helping your child to recall their number facts so please do encourage them to play for

ten minutes every day to increase both their speed and automaticity:

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button

Dates for the diary:

Trip to Spain: Monday 10th to 13th June (no school on Friday for those going to Spain)

Royal Festival Hall singing workshop: Monday 17th June

Schools day at the Oval: Monday 1st July

Sports Day: Friday 5th July

Year 5 Orchestra end of year concert: Thursday 18th July

End of Year trip: Date TBC

Kind regards,

Nancy Manning, Nicola Curran & Jihene Ouazene

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button





